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Dear Parents and Carers,








         




 4th  January 2019
Just a short newsletter this week to wish you all a very happy new year and welcome you back to a new year at Littletown. Yesterday the staff and I reflected on the Autumn Term successes and agreed focusses for the rest of the academic year in order to continue to move the school forward. Today it has been great to see the children returning to school with happy stories of Christmas and New Year. 

It was wonderful to start 2019 today with our ACE assemblies where we recognised and celebrated the attitude, commitment and effort of 42 children across the school. Well done to all the children who received a certificate and shield and thank you to all the parents and Governors who attended. It is hard to explain easily to children what the shield really recognises as they are qualities that aren’t always easy to measure. What is key to reiterate is that these are not attainment or progress trophies or in any way related to outcomes. Obviously, where attitude, commitment and effort are excellent progress will be good, but this is about the children’s input not the outcome. The best image to explain this that I have found is this one:
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Next week Year 3 start their swimming on Monday as well as visiting the park on Wednesday. On Tuesday Year 4 visit Plymouth Aquarium and Year 5 continue our joint Science project with Colyton Grammar School on Wednesday. 

The only crucial reminder I have for next week is for consent forms for Google filming on Friday 11th January. Please do return these. I totally understand if you wish for your child to not be filmed (they will still participate in the activity and be kept out of shot), but I really want to avoid making children miss out on being filmed just because we haven’t had the form back. Please bring them to Reception if you haven’t already. If you have any further questions about the filming please do pop in and see me or get in touch as some parents already have. 

Yours faithfully,

Mr Perkins
Principal 

News from the children –

Our new children’s reporters will start reporting in next week’s newsletter. 

Staff news

Today we welcome Mrs Phare to the Year 2 teaching team as well as welcoming Miss Evans in Year 3 and Miss Meecham in Year 4 as this term’s Devon School Centred Initial Teacher Training (SCITT) trainees. 

Messages

Weather arrangements 

Last year it was the Spring Term where we had the worst weather and the period of school closure due to snow. Please find attached all the details which are also on our website. 

School events/Dates 
Week beginning 7th January :
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Year 3 swimming starts
	Y4 Aquarium visit 


	Colyton science project Year 5

Year 3 park visit 
	
	Google filming all day
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